
 
 
 
 
Dear parent or Guardian, 
 
In order for students in the class of 2021 to earn a KHS diploma and participate in 
graduation ceremonies, they ​MUST​ complete all portions of the High School Beyond 
Plan.  
 
Due to COVID-19, community service and exit interviews will ​NOT​ be part of the High School 
Beyond Plan requirements. The ​ONLY​ current requirement is the High School and Beyond Plan 
form, which can be found online on the Career Center website ​www.khscareercenter.com​ under 
the ​HSB Plans​ tab. This requirement is subject to change.  
 
Please note,this is not a new requirement, it is simply a change to the past process in which it 
was completed. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this requirement, or to learn more about it, please 
contact Nicole Johnson at ​nicole.johnson@kelsosd.org​. 
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